
 
 

Our students learned about 

the government and voting on 

election day.  KA voted for 

their class president.  They 

learned about each candidate 

and then casted their vote! 

Mrs. Pizza won the election 

beating Mr. Chicken Nugget 

with a vote of 14-9. 



 
 

After reading Duck for 

President, 1A had a tough 

decision to make! 

Will it be Farmer Brown 

or Duck?  The winner was 

FARMER BROWN! 



 

 

 

Thank you to everyone  

who made lunches and  

brought them in!   

These lunches will be  

delivered to those  

less fortunate.   

Please keep those who are in need in your 

prayers. 



 
 

We had an overwhelming amount of 

prospective families attend our Fall 

Open House on November 11. 

 

Thank you to our Student 

Ambassadors for guiding our 

prospective families!  Thanks to the 

Home & School Association and 

parent volunteers for greeting and 

answering questions. 

 



 
 

Some of our middle school 

students have been busy checking 

out our Catholic High Schools! 

Our girls attended the Open 

House at Mount de Sales while 

our boys visited Mount St. Joe! 

 

 



 

 

Sometimes you have to dress up 

your out of uniform day!   

William rocked this awesome suit 

on the Friday Home & School 

Association out of uniform day! 

 



 
 

Thank you to everyone who 

participated in the House Penny War!  

Because our students are extremely 

competitive, every house ended up in 

the negatives!  We still wanted to give 

points for bringing in so much money! 

 

Congratulations to  

Timor Domini for coming in first, 

Consilium for coming in second, and 

Sapientia for coming in third! 

 



 
 

Our 3B class, and their class moms, surprised  

Mrs. Montgomery with a baby shower for her baby girl!   

Mrs. Montgomery and her baby girl were showered with lots 

of love and goodies! 

 



 
 



 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SPN SOCCER TEAMS 
Our SPN U10 Boys soccer team (pictured above)  

won their championship game 5-1 and came in first place for their division!   

Our SPN U12 Girls soccer team (pictured below)  

placed 3rd in their division for the fall season. 
 



 
 

ART ROOM FUN!  Some 5th grade girls helped decorate the 

tree after finishing their Thanksgiving pie paintings. 

3rd grade enjoyed doing some “earlier 

finisher” activities like the building 

center and artist trading cards. 

Our 8th graders continue to 

work on our House shields. 

 


